
Possibility of self-study of the anatomical specimens before the August exam terms. 

Students who wish to review the specimens before the exam are welcome to use the dissection rooms 

from Tuesday to Thursday, July 29–31, between 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM. In the following week, the dissection 

rooms will be available every day after the end of the practical part of the exam, until 3:00 PM. 

 


